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WEEK 11 TERM 1     11th April, 2019 

HIGHLIGHTS OF 

OUR WEEK: 

Beautiful      

sunshine for 

tennins at the 

tennis courts! 

 

 

 

 

NEXT ASSEMBLY 

Monday, 29th   
May, 2023 

 
 
 

 

DATES TO              
REMEMBER 

25-05 National 
Kidsafe 

Day 

26-05 Pirate Day 

29-05 School 
Assembly 

06-06 Kinder 
Start 

9:15am - 
12:15pm 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Families & Friends, 
 
Congratulations to all our District PSSA Cross Country Representatives on Friday 19th 
May. Well done for doing your personal best. 
Congratulations to Josie, Pip and Bridie who are through to the Regional Cross Country. A 
fantastic effort by all. Thanks to Ms. Grahame for supervising on the day. 
 
Mrs McDade did a great job organising National Simultaneous Storytime yesterday for all 
of the students to tune in to ‘The Speedy Sloth’. Thank you Mrs McDade. 
 
Year 4 and 6 students also participated in NSW Check-In Assessments yesterday. This 
helps guide students learning abilities. 
 
Tennis is going well. Tuesday was a beautiful day. The students are developing their     
tennis skills and having fun! 
 
Ukulele with Lou and her ukulele, Dorothy, is also going well. The students are enjoying 
their lessons. 
 
Today we have been learning about safe places to play in K-1-2 and safety on the roads in 
3-4-5-6 for National Kidsafe Day. 
We are very lucky that our Council has provided us a 
safe place to cross at our wombat crossing. 
 
Tomorrow is Pirate Day. Year 6 are asking for a $ gold 
coin $ donations as part of their fundraising. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Liza Duncan 
Principal ☺ 

 

  

 

TERM 2 WEEK 5 24th May, 2023 

Visiting local artist (and mum), Amy Curran, last 

Friday to watch her working her magic on a    

fabulous mural on the Taralga RFS Shed.        

What an awesome addition to our village! 

https://officeofsport.ungerboeck.com/prod/emc00/register.aspx?eid=bGdRK1dyYkd0LzFVZ2xpbytaTkpidz090


Happy Birthday to you in May;   

Mickey - 14th   Lillyann - 23rd  

P A G E  2  

Celebrating Success - Week - 3 

T A R A L G A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R  

Quincy Quoll Says:  Stay safe on the roads 

Be a Learner Be Respectful Be Safe 

Larry Cummins 
Josie Calleja 
Jacob Corby 
Lillyann Cummins 
Dekkoda Morgan 
Cayden Pirihi 
Milly Cummins 
Hannah Calleja 
Kobee Morgan 
Taylah Sheridan 
Cameron Hawkless 
Lucinda Rumble 
 

Gully Gradidge  Indi Balfour x 2 
Jay Balfour x 2 
Winter Carrick-Clark x 2 
Alexis Cook x 2 
Gully Gradidge x 2 
Zoe Cook x 2 
Clayton Hines x 3 
Alec Gardner 
Jack Towell 
Larry Cummins 
Jacob Corby 
Cayden Pirihi 

Indi Balfour x 2 
Jay Balfour 
Winter Carrick-Clark 
Alexis Cook x 3 
Gully Gradidge 
Zoe Cook x 2 
Alec Gardner 
Jack Towell 

K-1-2 KIRRALONG CLASS ROOM 
 
Over the last few weeks all students in K-1-2 have bee busy learners. 
Year 1 and 2 are working hard during their Soundwaves Spelling lessons and also with their reading. I 
am seeing big improvements. Well done!! 
Kindergarten are constantly amazing me with their progress as they learn to write words using sounds 
they know. They are also very keen to read and it’s wonderful to listen to. 
We love our weekly visits from Mrs Eagle who is teaching us AUSLAN. This week we were able to sign / 
sing Happy Birthday to Lillyann. 
Ukulele lessons have started off well. We all got to name our instrument and learn to play Row, Row, 
Row Your Boat. Even I had a go. 
We all participated in National Simultaneous Storytime, listening to a reading of ‘The Speedy Sloth’ by 
Australian author Rebecca Young. We enjoyed doing some activities and making a sloth artwork       
afterwards. 
Today we acknowledged National Kidsafe Day by investigating safe and unsafe places to play. We      
discussed the features of play equipment and identified some safe and unsafe activities to do on the 
play equipment. I think we have a potential group of safety officers in our class. 
We were very proud of Jack for trying his best at the District Cross Country representing our school. 
           - Linda McDade 

• Always cross roads at the crossing 

• Always wear a seat belt in your car 

• Always wear a helmet when riding your bike 



W E E K  5   

 

 

FROM THE OFFICE  

CORNER - WEEK 5 

 

BOOK CLUB - Please find Issue 

4 attached to today’s newsletter. 

Curt-off for orders isTuesday, 

13th June. 

Orders are placed via the        

Scholastic LOOP app ☺ 

 

WALL OF FAME 

Congratulations to Lillyann Cummins for achieving her first 

Blue Banner - 3 Banners of Excellence, 6 Certificates of 

Commendation,18 Honour Ribbons, 180 Progress Awards. 

Well done Lillyann! ☺ 

Congratulations also to Josie Calleja and Mickey Winder 

on receiving the School’s Red Banner Award of                

Excellence. 

 

Josie has received 5 Red banners, 1 Blue Banner, 10          

Certificates of Commendation, 30 Honour Ribbons and 300 

Progress Awards! 

 

 

 

 

Mickey received his second Red Banner, 4 Certificates of 

Commendation, 12 Honour Ribbons, 120 Progress Awards! 

 

We are very proud of all of you! ☺ 




